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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -

Very much in support of this, on a personal note it would improve my commute to work (RGU). The roads I currently use are the residential ones so not the best

and are very congested at times, this surely must irritate residents.

The greater benefit is obviously to older adults especially those already living in Cults. It is an opportunity for them to continue to live and age well in their

community, when the time comes obviously. Having worked with older adults in the past running group excercise programmes the need for a sense of belonging

and community is desired, this new development could provide this.
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